
The Westgate Branch of the Blue Ribbon Foundation is pleased to
invite you to our latest Inside Story Crime Night. The event is being
held at the Yarraville Club - 135 Stephen St, Yarraville VIC 3013, on
Thursday 13 June 2024 commencing at 6.30pm. It will provide you
with a rare insight into the police investigations undertaken to solve
some of Victoria’s most notable crimes. Presentations by the lead
Detectives will give you a chance to see and hear details not covered
by the media and gain an understanding of the offenders and crime.

You may see crime scene photos, look at the evidence gathered and
details of interviews conducted by police. These step by step
presentations almost make you feel like part of the investigating
team. You will also have a chance to ask questions.

Light refreshments will be served during intermission. Door prizes, a
raffle and merchandise will also be available on the night. Strictly
18yo and over only. $45 per person. No photography, video or audio
recording. Money raised will help fund a vital project at the
Williamstown Hospital.

Please join us
Thursday 13 June 2024 at 6.30 pm

Book your tickets today at TryBooking
(https://www.trybooking.com/CQIKK) or by scanning

the QR Code. Bookings close 7 June 2024


